Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for your interest in the Religious Education Program here at Immaculate Conception Parish. Enclosed find the Registration form for your family to enroll in our faith formation program for the 2023-24 school year.

Classes for students in Grades 1-8 will begin on Wednesday, September 27th, and run from 5:30-7 pm each Wednesday night.

High School classes will begin on Sunday October 1st and run from 7:30 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. they will be held about one Sunday each month through April. Mass and breakfast will be included.

All classes are held at the Traeger center (to the left of Fr.'s house in the same parking lot as the church.

Registrations should be turned in no later than **September 15, 2023**.

Please make all checks or money orders payable to **Immaculate Conception**. All children must be registered prior to attending class. Student will not be considered registered until all paperwork has been completed, signed and returned.

Please note, if the full cost of tuition causes financial hardship for your family, you may apply for tuition assistance. No one shall be denied religious education based solely on his/her inability to pay tuition. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the parish office at 920.869.2244 or email me at: ICPrayingAngels@gmail.com.

God Bless,

Sandy Lezotte

Sandy Lezotte

Coordinator of Faith Formation